Michael Baker We Make a Difference

INTERNATIONAL

Axtell’s Inc,
1586 Heart Lake Road
Jermyn, PA 18433

Attention: Peter C. Mills, Jr.
Subject: Letter of Recommendation
Dear Mr. Mills:

| am writing this letter to thank your company, Axtell’s Inc., for the job well done on our Crack
Sealing, Seal Coat and Runway Remarking of Runway 07-25 Project performed at the Carroll
County Airport in August of 2016. Within the week of the construction project, your company
had shown diligence and dedication to finish the work in time, which greatly benefited the
airport’s ability to open back up for business.

You worked well with the client to coordinate their operations when necessary to allow
business clients to come in and leave when they needed to. You identified issues with the
project and worked well with the Engineer’s to overcome those issues.

Again, | would like to express my gratitude in providing your 100% in completing our crack seal
and seal coat project at TSO. We would not hesitate to refer Axtell’s, Inc. to other organizations
who are also in need of quality services on a project similar to this one.

| hope that this would be the start of our continuous relationship and future success.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL BAKER INTERNATIONAL
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Lance G. Wanamaker, P.E., PMP
Associate Vice President
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